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Jesus told his disciples a parable to show them that they should always 
pray and not give up 
 
 
 
 

 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Ella R, Year 1- Logan F, Year 2- John B, Year 3- Nathan Y 
Year 4- Thomas Y, Year 5- Ruby H, Year 6- Scarlett M 

This week’s ‘Writing Award’ winners are: 
Rec – Lacey K, Year 1- Summer R, Year 2- Cory N, Year 3- Philip N, 

Year 4- Emily-Jayne L, Year 5- Macy P, Year 6 – Josh Y 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery –  Bobby, Reception- Jacob K, Year 1- Kaden R, Year 2- Ben L,  

Year 3- Michael C, Year 4- Rosie L, Year 5- Dylan G, Year 6- Molly B 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Sebastian D & Freya W (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Writing’ and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 

on Friday, 24th June at 9.00am.  

 
 
 
 
 

Sports Day  
Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit in school for PE 

Lessons and we are currently practising every day for Sports Day  
Sports Day will be on Tuesday, 5th July starting at 10am for Reception to Year 6.   

Nursery will have a separate event on Friday, 1st July, 11.15am for morning and 3.00pm for afternoon 
children.  Obviously both events will be weather permitting – we will send out a group text on the day 

to notify you of any changes! 

Life Education Centre 
You will have seen the trailer is parked on the front yard. The children will be visiting throughout 

Monday/Tuesday learning about different aspects of ‘It’s Great to be Me’.  Parents can visit and have 
a look round on Tuesday, 28th June between 8.50-9.10am. Please take the time to have a look and 

you can then chat with your child about what they have learnt. 

Family Dinner 
Parents/Guardian/Grandparents who are coming into school for the ‘Family Day Dinner’ on Monday, 

27th June.  Adults should arrive at 11.50am and your child/children will be brought to the dining hall to 
sit with you.   

Non-Uniform Day 
                                 We are having a non-uniform day on Thursday, 30th June for the tombola at the  

               Summer fair. Can Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 bring chocolate and if  
Years 3, 4, 5, & 6 to bring a bottle? 

Clubs 
                      There will be no Y4/5/6 Cricket on Tuesday, 28th June. 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Justice’ 
 

“Blessed are they who maintain justice, who constantly do what is right.” 
 

Psalm 106:3 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 23rd June 2016 is 88.9%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Reception with 93.5% 

Prayer Request  
Please remember 
in your prayers, 
the family of Jo 
Cox, the MP who 
was murdered last 
week. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Water 
It’s important to keep the children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are 
available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.   

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
Sun Cream: If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your 

child’s name clearly written on the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will 
need to be able to apply their own cream under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff 

are no longer able to apply sun cream. 
There are sun creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning 

before they come to school. 
 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £3.50 

 

DATE EVENT DETAILS 

1.7.16 Nursery Sports Day 
Albany Dance Competition 

11.15am or 3.00pm 
1.00-3.00pm, Albany High School 

2.7.16 Church Cream Tea 2.00pm 

4.7.16 Nursery Leavers/Y4 Trip  Blackpool Zoo Please return slip and contribution 

6.7.16 Y6 High School Transition Day  

7.7.16 PTA Summer Fair  

8.7.16 Reception/Y2 Trip to Southport Please return slip and contribution 

13.7.16 Singing Club - Cats Please return slip and contribution 

15.7.16 Nursery Graduation 2.30pm in School 

19.7.15 Y6 Gullivers World Please return slip and contribution 

21.7.16 End of Year Celebration Assembly 9.30am in School 

22.7.16 School Closes  2.30pm 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children safe 

when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Social Network Checklists: Free guides produced by the UK Safer Internet Centre that contain 
detailed instructions and information on privacy and account settings on Facebook, Twitter, Snapchat 
and Instagram. www.saferinternet.org.uk/checklists 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Tag/Touch Rugby 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club, KS2 Singing 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Mini Tennis/Athletics 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Rounders Club, Y4/5/6 Rounders Club, 

Y4/5/6 Dance Club 
Friday – Homework,  

 

Uniform 
Please make sure all uniform is 

clearly named.  Children are losing 
jumpers/cardigans/hoodies and with 

220 wearing the same uniform 
without a name it is almost 

impossible to identify missing 
uniform. 

School Trips 
We have a few trips over the last weeks of term.  
Please make sure you return the permission slip & 
the voluntary contribution.  If you are struggling 
with the contribution please speak to Mrs Walters 
and we can arrange to extend the deadline for 
payments. 

Bring & Buy Toy Sale 
Thank you for taking part in the Bring & Buy Sale 

organised by the School Council.  It raised a 
magnificent £86.80. 

 


